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Mon, Apr 5, 2021 at 10:15 AM
Dear DCS Families, Students, and Staff,

Thank you for your patience as we work through a quick adjustment for the week in response to the rapid increases in 
Covid-19 cases in the community, the county, and the state. Our team just met and we believe we can safely provide in-
person instruction this week with the changes outlined below. In order to continue with in-person instruction, we need 
your help and diligence in preventing further spread of Covid-19. Please be extremely cautious and committed to helping us 
protect each other so we can have our kids safely in school.  

Starting Tuesday, April 6th:
• Anchor/Beacon/Wylie Homeroom students will attend daily as originally scheduled this week.
• Creekside Homeroom students will attend on the A/B schedule the rest of the week with B group students 

on Tuesday/Friday and A group students on Wednesday/Thursday. Start and end times will be the same 
as prior to spring break.  Non-in-person days will continue to be asynchronous days for A or B group 
students. The reason Creekside is making this change is because the 10-17 year old age group is the largest 
growing group of cases in the state.  Starting Monday (4/12), Homeroom students will move back to the 5 
day per week in-person schedule that started prior to spring break. 

• Mill Creek HomeROOM & HomeBASED students will attend on the A/B schedule the rest of the week:  

• B-day students report on Tuesday 4/6 & Friday 4/9
• A-day  students report on Wednesday 4/7 & Thursday 4/8.
• HomeBASED students follow team HomeBASED schedule
• Start and end times will be the same as prior to spring break.
• Non-in-person days will continue to be asynchronous days for A or B group students.
• Starting Monday (4/12), HomeROOM students will move to the 4 day per week in-person 

schedule and HomeBASED to 4 days of instruction that was originally scheduled to begin today.

• Dexter High School homeroom students will attend on an A/B schedule the rest of the week:

• B-day students on Tuesday, 4/6 & Friday, 4/9
• A-day students on Wednesday, 4/7 & Thursday, 4/8
• Start and end times will be the same as prior to spring break.
• On remote days, students will zoom into classes.
• The schedule for the week of April 12th will follow the SAT/PSAT/MStep testing 

schedule.

We ask that all parents continue to conduct the daily health screener with your child before school (daily). If your
child has any symptoms, please keep your child home. We also are requesting that families please notify
hr@dexterschools.org if your child or a family member have recently tested positive for Covid-19 or are currently in
quarantine.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Take care and Go Dreads!

Sincerely,

Christopher Timmis, EdD

Superintendent

Attachments: 
•  messages/attachments/c90bf739e6450cad9ac6ce41ad311a8a/COVIDScreeningInstructionsforP 

arentsandGuardians.pdf (205.5 KB) 
•  messages/attachments/7dac785ca3a0a6c2676b40fda87ec9d9/updated_FAQ_parents_quarantine_isolation_ 

202012161531562396%283%29.pdf (176.3 KB) 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TQ6ttEL9Dmp_uHbQ9bmKq5vreaJAYx72ZyYe7G_mYHk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1dT8LPJjx5sGuLGRFHQVCdR1pBRBeSAQQ2hk1dRnbEHs/edit
mailto:hr@dexterschools.org



